-------- Original message --------

From: Peter Midgley <i

Date: 01/07/2020 18:06 (GMT+00:00)

To: Hilary Saunders <h.saunders@northyorkmoors.org.uk>
Subject: RE: Church Farm Kilburn

Hi Hilary , thankyou very much for your help with the air quality test and hope the attached spread sheet
Resolves the problem.
With regard to other queries we confirm there is to be no pigs stored in the ne proposed building
And that livestock numbers within the existing buildings will remain unaltered

Thanks Pete

Sent from Mail for Windows 10





